
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 19, 2024 

 

 

 
 
Winter Formal/Student IDs:  ALL LCHS students that will be attending the winter formal on Saturday, 

January 20 must have their current year school ID in order to be allowed entry.  Friday is your last chance to 

have a new ID printed before the dance.  Stop in the main office to have one reprinted.  The cost for a new ID is 

$5, cash only.  

Club Pictures:  Club Pictures for the yearbook will take place on  Monday, January 22, and Wednesday, 

January 24 during PtE in the main gym. Please see the  2024 Club Picture Schedule for the dates and times 

of your club pictures. Teachers will have copies of the schedules in their classrooms. There will be no retakes. 

 
Area Career Center:  ACC recruitment Open House will be postponed until Wednesday, January 24 from  
4 - 7 PM.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause; however, we want to ensure that our building is 
warm and welcoming for your visit. 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WqQpHZpnvCxnsDeQaCZ29gyv1HEnWf_4ERCh6LZySmU/edit?usp=sharing

